
4 April 2020 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

We are not completely immobile to welcome Jesus this 

Holy Week into your homes for Palm Sunday and His Last 

Supper.  I would like you to decorate your homes with 

palms.  Be creative.  Send us a picture of your front 

door/front gate decorations and you may win a prize. 

You have the whole of Holy Week to do it until Easter 

Sunday.  Here are a few examples. 

https://www.facebook.com/CatholicsAtHome 

 

All the very best to all of you.  We are keeping all of you in 

our prayers and masses this Holy Week.  I look forward to 

welcoming you back soon.  Stay tuned for what we have in 

store for you.  Celebrate we must! 

 

Have a prayerful and blessed Holy Week! 

 

Fr. Massang C.Ss.R. 

https://www.facebook.com/CatholicsAtHome

